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Dear Parent / Carer,  
 

 
Robert Burns Festival 2018 

 
Pupils from Primary 4-7 have the opportunity to take part in the annual Robert Burns 
Festival which will be held at ‘The Trades House’ on Thursday the 18th January 2018 from 
4pm. Prize-winners will also be invited to perform at a Prize-giving Concert to be held on 
Monday 19th February and to go on to compete in the National Schools Competition run by 
The Robert Burns World Federation.  
 
The competition has three categories; solo verse speaking, solo singing and solo 
instrumental playing. Schools may enter two pupils for each category at P4/5 and P6/7.  
 
If you child would like to take part they should rehearse a Robert Burns poem, song or 
instrumental piece. Auditions will be held for those pupils from P4-7 who wish to take part 
on Monday 30th October.  
 
If you have any questions please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Lois Lurinsky 
Principal Teacher  
 
 
 
 


